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Your Ref:

Dear Mr Upton

Planning Act 2008 (as amended)

- Appiicationrby-Sunnica-Ltd-for-an-Prder-Granting Development Consent for Sunnica - — -

Energy Farm

Thank you for your letter regarding the delayed decision on the above application. The
timing of decisions on Development Consent Order applications is a matter for the relevant
Secretary of State (SoS). The legislation does not specify the number of times a SoS can
request a delay. As you will note from the information on the project webpage of the
National infrastructure Planning website a statement confirming the new deadtine of 20
June 2024 for a decision will be made as soon as possible. The statement may include the
reasons for the delay. However pleage note that this is a matter for the SoS.

We understand that this is a stressful time, please be assured that we will notify ali
Interested Parties as soon as more information becomes available.
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Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning inspectorate.
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